
                                                                

 

Help Us Help Those in Need 

As part of our removal services, we will collect any unwanted non-

perishable foods (tinned foods or foods in packets) from customers and 
donate the food items to The Good Shepherd Ministry, a local 

homeless charity, where they will be distributed to the homeless and 
those in need 

 

 

  

 

 

 

As a well-established company in Wolverhampton, we are pleased 
to play a part in tackling food poverty in our local area. 

 

 

 

 

The Good Shepherd help to meet the basic needs of some of 

the most vulnerable people in the area. Since the project in 
Wolverhampton began in 2003, the project has grown to 

support 250 people each day. 

If you are planning a house move and would like to 

contribute to the project, please contact our head office:  

Tel: 01902 714555 or email: sales@burkebros.co.uk 

httpss://www.gsmwolverhampton.org.uk/

